From: Maria Moller

Bcc: Maria Moller
Subject: Official Information Request - Payments to Providers

Date: Thursday, 14 November 2019 14:10:49

Attachments: image002.png

On behalf of Debbie Brown, Senior Advisor Governance and Quality

Dear Mr Andrews

In response to your request of 2 September 2019 (received by our office on 5 November 2019), we provide the following information:

	2014/2015	2015/2016	2016/2017	2017/2018
Other Providers	\$258,088,763.05	\$268,331,649.05	\$282,162,008.29	\$295,883,433.45
IDF	\$71,942,236.95	\$67,777,350.95	\$71,296,991.71	\$76,498,566.55
As per annual report	\$330,031,000.00	\$336,109,000.00	\$353,459,000.00	\$372,382,000.00

Kind regards.

Maria Moller

PA to Senior Advisor Governance & Quality

Governance & Quality / CEO Office

Bay of Plenty District Health Board | Tauranga Hospital | Cameron Road | Private Bag 12024 | Tauranga 3143

T: 07 579 8545 | E: <u>.@..</u> | W: <u>www.bopdhb.govt.nz</u>



Notice of Legal Status and Confidential Information: This electronic mail message and any accompanying attachments may contain information that is privileged and CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient you are advised that any use, review, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of the information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this document in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the message.

From: Maria Moller

Sent: Tuesday, 12 November 2019 12:07 PM

To: '@...

Subject: Official Information request - Payments to Providers

On behalf of Debbie Brown, Senior Advisor, Governance & Quality-BOPDHB

We acknowledge receipt of your email which our office received on 5 November 2019 and will respond as soon as possible.

Kind regards.

Maria Moller

PA to Senior Advisor Governance & Quality

Governance & Quality / CEO Office

Bay of Plenty District Health Board | Tauranga Hospital | Cameron Road | Private Bag 12024 | Tauranga 3143

T: 07 579 8545 | E: <u>.@..</u> | W: <u>www.bopdhb.govt.nz</u>



Notice of Legal Status and Confidential Information: This electronic mail message and any accompanying attachments may contain information that is privileged and CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient you are advised that any use, review, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of the information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this document in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the message.

-----Original Message-----

Sent: Monday, 2 September 2019 6:36 PM

To: Communications

Subject: Official Information request - Payments to providers

Dear Bay of Plenty District Health Board,

In your annual reports online, the financial statements gives the expenditure amounts for 'Payments to providers'- for example for 2017, it is given in page 113.

But this does not split it into Inter-district outflow and other Non-DHB health board provider So can I request for each of the year from 2015 to 2018 financial year please provide the following data: - How much money was spend on Inter-district outflow and Non-DHB health board provider. Please indicate amount separately. Yours faithfully, Antony Andrews This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. Please use this email address for all replies to this request: contact us using this form: $https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=bay_of_plenty_district_health_board$ Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.